

Thomas Acres Public School

Crispsparkle Drive, Ambarvale NSW 2560 Telephone: (02) 4626 4577 Fax: (02) 4626 8488 Email: thomasacre-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

www.thomascre-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

18/08/2023

2023 TAPS Infants Athletics Carnival

Dear Parents/Guardians.

As you are aware the K-2 Athletics Carnival was postponed. Outlined below is the updated information for the rescheduled carnival. There will be no need to sign a permission slip as this carnival is being held at school during school hours.

EXCURSION/EVENT	Infants Athletics Carnival The K-2 Athletics Carnival will be held at school. Attendance is required as this is a regular school day!	YEAR/ STAGE	K-2 Students
DATE	Wednesday 13 th September 2023	Cost	Nil
VENUE DETAILS	Thomas Acres Public School		
MEAL ARRANGEMENTS	Required – please provide lunch, recess and plenty of water. The canteen will run as normal.		
Uniform Details	School sport house colours, appropriate shoes for sports activities and running, hat and sunscreen. Hume is Yellow A – E Macarthur is Green F - L Rose is Red M - R Ruse is Blue S – Z How do I know what house my child is in? It is the first letter of their Surname.		
PAYMENT DUE DATE	No payment necessary.		
EDUCATIONAL OUTCOME	Participation in sports can help students in a multitude of ways. Physical activity can not only contribute to improving students' physical health, but it can also aid in developing social skills and improving mental health, as well as leading to better academic outcomes and school completion. Students who participate in sports during the school years tend to have a positive attitude towards physical activity which does not diminish as they age.		

During the event, family members are welcome to watch their children participate. However, we ask that parents/family members always remain in the spectator's area (due to safety reasons). Students will have a lunch break from 11:05am - 11:45am (outside of the activities zone) - during this time children can spend time with their families. The canteen will have soft drinks, water and limited food available for families to purchase. Please note that lunch orders will be available as per usual.

If you have any questions, please contact your classroom teacher.

Kind Regards,

K-2 Teachers